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NIAGARA MOHAWK POWER CORPORATION /300 ERIE BOULEVARD WEST, SYRACUSE, N.Y.12"32/TELEPHONF (3'5) 4741511 '

March 21, 1980

Office of Inspection and Enforcement i

Region I
Attention: Mr. Boyce H. Grier, Director
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406

d

Dear Mr. Crier:

Re: Nine Mile Point Unit 2
Docket No. 50-410

Your February 6, 1980 I.E. Bulletin 80-03 requested Niagara Mohawk to
visually inspect charcoal adsorber cells for leak:ge or loss of charcoal. The
charcoal adsorber cells for Nine Mile Point U:.it 2 have not been received on -

site. These cells will be manufactured by tne Mine Safety Appliances
Company. Their design will utilize spot weiding every 3/4 inch to prevent the
loss of charcoal from adsorber cells.

Ver:r truly yones,

NI/.CARA M0 HAWK POWER CORPORATION
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James Bartlett
Executive Vice President ,

PEF:jk
xc: Director

Division of Fuel Facility and Materials Safety Inspection
Of fice of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555
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